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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 4:07 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Danya Contreras
Subject: CMO Blast:  Physician Volunteers Sought for EFWA Medical Event

Importance: High

The Eastern Farm Workers Association (EFWA) is looking for physicians to participate in a general medical session in the 
Tully area on Saturday, January 14, at 6 pm.   
 
The EFWA is a volunteer run organization that helps low income working families.  They provide benefits to its members 
such as food, clothing, dental, legal and medical services.  One of the medical services provided by the EFWA are general 
medical sessions where doctors, students, and volunteers go out to the area where the workers are located and provide 
check-ups for them in order to discover any chronic conditions they may have.   
 
For Saturday’s event, there will be an orientation session from 4 pm – 5 pm at the EFWA main office located at 525 
North Salina Street, Syracuse, NY 13208.  Then, they will head to the Tully location to set up before the workers arrive 
around 6 pm.  Students will serve as medical liaisons for the assigned patient and have the opportunity to take a history, 
vitals, and practice medical Spanish.  Afterwards, the student and patient will meet with the physician to go over the 
patient’s history and health goals along with any physician findings. 
 
Fluency in Spanish is not required.  If you are interested in participating this weekend (or for future sessions), please 
email Danya Contreras, one of our Upstate medical students, at contrerd@upstate.edu by January 12th. 
 
Best, 
 
Amy   
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 
 


